
Liz Anderson 

 

 

-  

SaltSpring Island, B.C. 

V8K 2A5 

 

 

July 7, 2021 
 
BY E-MAIL to SSiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca 
   
 
Islands Trust 
#1 – 500 Lower Ganges Road 
Salt Spring Island BC V8K 2N8 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

I am writing to express my concern about the Islands Trust draft Policy Statement, 
scheduled to have its first reading on July 8, 2021.   

I believe that it is irresponsible and even immoral of the Trust to be considering a first 
reading of massive policy changes which have been developed during Covid when the 
community as a whole has been struggling to survive and has not been able to 
participate because of mental health strains and sheer exhaustion. I do not have the 
energy to read the whole statement but from what I have seen it borders on draconian. 

Step back and give your heads a shake! 

Sincerely  

ELIZABETH ANDERSON 
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